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ArmenPress (15 February 2024)

 

Armenia suggests Azerbaijan accelerate the delimitation process based on the Prague agreement 
of October 6, 2022 and reiterates the willingness of the Republic of Armenia, reads the statement 
of the spokesperson of the Armenian Foreign Ministry Ani Badalyan.

"The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Azerbaijan made a comment regarding the speech made by the 
Prime Minister of Armenia Nikol Pashinyan during the Government session on February 15, in 
relation to which we would like to remind that on 6 October 2022 in Prague Azerbaijan and 
Armenia agreed in written form that they recognize each other's territorial integrity and 
sovereignty based on 1991 Alma-Ata declaration and that the Alma-Ata declaration will be the 
political basis for the process of demarcation. 

Click for more.
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